
 

 
  BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

  Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Bonneville Primary School        Tel: 02086731183                              Executive Headteacher 

Bonneville Gardens            Email: admin@bonneville-pri.lambeth.sch.uk              Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

          London SW4 9LB            Web: www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk                       

                

      

 

 

Thursday 22nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Our topic this term is “London’s Burning”. During this topic we have been learning about 

the events of The Great Fire of London and significant people involved. 

 

As part of this topic we have arranged for the children to attend the ‘Fire Fire’ workshop at 

the Tower of London on Tuesday 5th March 2024. We will travel to the Tower of London using 

the underground. 

 

The cost of this trip will be £8.50 per child, this includes entry into the Tower of London and 

the workshop. If you would like to come on this trip to support us, then please indicate this 

on SCOPAY. We cannot promise that all adults will be able to support, but can assure you 

that there will be other opportunities to help on trips later in the school year. We will also 

need to know whether you require the school to provide a packed lunch for your child.   

 

Please pay for the trip and also indicate whether you would like the school to provide a 

packed lunch for your child via SCOPAY.  

 

We look forward to an exciting trip! 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Miss Monet and Mrs Flores 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 


